
From: donandzonna@aol.com [mailto:donandzonna@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:49 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Attn: Josh Machen 

 
I am writing in support of the Madrona Waldorf School in support of the building project planned for the 
new school.  The Madrona School really needs a new location for their school.  I love the school and both 
my grandchildren are attending.  Their policy of the outdoors and teaching children about the wonderful 
world around them is remarkable.  I know the school will be good neighbors to all in the 
community.  Please support their application to build. My husband and I have been Bainbridge Islanders 
for 52 years and fully support this project    
 
Don and Zonna Cowell 
11805 Olympic Ter Ave NE 
Bainbridge island, WA 989110 
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